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Notice

To Members

Dear Members:
We hope this finds you healthy and safe.
It has been great this past week to see so many members return to the club and look

forward to seeing those of you yet to return very soon. We are very appreciative to our
local government and our company for allowing us to resume our club service.

Please see the following notice that has been sent out by the Dongguan Government’s
COVID-19 Prevention & Control Command Office, concerning all persons returning from

abroad. It is provided in Chinese, English, Japanese and Korean languages.

We appreciate all of your efforts in providing us the correct information necessary to
allow you access to the golf club during this Coronavirus situation. We will strictly
follow the instructions of the Dongguan Government in order to maintain a safe and
healthy environment for you and for our staff.

We will continue to provide you updates to as this situation evolves.

Thanks for your understanding and support

Thanks and Best Regards

Harbour Plaza Golf Club-Dongguan
March 12th, 2020

BA wTxl kAR g




